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From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: John Britto
Subject: FW: [External] Agenda 5.2
Date: Monday, November 4, 2024 8:31:24 AM

 
From: Antonietta Friello  
Sent: Sunday, November 3, 2024 6:25 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Agenda 5.2

 

 
Hello, this email is in reference to agenda 5.2. There are too many truck parking lots
being built around the Albion Vaughn road and it is making driving throughout Bolton very
dangerous. As concerned citizens we want these truck lots gone and placed in an area
where it is not as busy with residential traffic . Lives are being put at risk and we would
like to know what is going to be done to ensure our roads become safer again. That can
only be done with less trucks driving on hwy.50, which is a large part caused by all these
trucks dropping off their bins. 
 
Sincerely,
Antonietta 
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